healthwatch

Central West London

Welcome to our first Healthwatch update for 2017

We have been busy over the last few months building our staff team, moving offices
and engaging with local residents across our three boroughs. We are also currently
updating our website to make it easier for you to find information and share your
experiences electronically.

We thought you might like to see some details of what we have been doing in your
local area and attached is a summary of some of our work.

As you will see we are running a series of events aimed at talking to local residents
about how they can get involved in our work. We would love to see you at one of the
events, either to meet our new team, share your experiences of health and social
care or talk to us about what our future work should focus on. With so much news
around health and social care in the media we are keen to pass on your views to de-
cision makers and make your voice count so please do come and talk to us.

Take alook at the Dates for you Diary below and see what is happening locally. We
look forward to meeting many of you over the coming weeks at one of our events
but feel free to call us if you have suggestions or would like further information.

Our new office:

5.22 Grand Union Studios
332 Ladbroke Grove
London, W1I05AD

Transport:

Kensal House Bus Stop,
served by bus nos. 23,52,
70,228, 295, 316, and 452




Dates for Your Diary

3rd March —Café Talia Drop-In
7th March — GP Practice PPG Workshop: Building Membership and Representation

29th March — Meeting the Needs of Socially Isolated Older People in Kensington &
Chelsea

30th March — Westminster Info and Engagement Day

4th April — Spring Family Health Fair, Holy Apostles Church Hall
11th April — Signposting Case Studies, Presentation and Workshop

For more information about these events, please email Flora or Tsveta at:
info@healthwatchcentralwestlondon.org or phone 020 8968 7049

Volunteer with Us

Are you looking to meet new people, gain experience or be involved in your com-
munity? Do you think that people should have a say in the care they receive?

What ever your motivations for volunteering we would like to hear from you. We are
always looking for volunteers to help us reach more people, spread the word about
our work and listen to what current and prospective users think of health and social
care services.

We have two exciting and ongoing roles: Community Listeners and Dignity
Champions

¢  Community Listeners are out and about in Hammersmith & Fulham, Kensing-
ton & Chelsea, and Westminster, conducting interviews and surveys to gather
views, and representing Healthwatch at local events.

¢  Dignity Champions visit health and social care services, such as care homes, to
understand the experiences of those who are staying there and their visitors.

You can also contribute to our work in other ways by taking an action. For example,
writing a story on a health or social care issue for our blog, helping us at a stall
or distributing leaflets for an event in your local area!

If you would like to get involved, please get in touch with our new Tri-Borough
Engagement and Volunteer Coordinator Eva:
Eva.Psychrani@healthwatchcentralwestlondon.org







